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November Newsletter

A Message from Mr. Jamison
[bookmark: _GoBack]This November the students in grades three through eight will be testing with the State of Montana’s New MAST (Montana Aligned to Standards through-Year) testing platform.  The Mast is in it’s third year of piloting in Montana, and the first year that it is being used state-wide. The MAST test is designed to give teachers feedback on student progress in English Language Arts and Math, and will eventually replace our current progress monitoring platform which is MAPS.  This month teachers will be having many discussions in their grade level teams centered around the MAST, providing feedback on the new system’s implementation and looking at the value of the data that the MAST will provide.  Our boys’ basketball season is now in full swing with competitions against Clancy, Montana City and East Valley.  Go get ‘em Panthers!  Of course, November is the moth of Thanksgiving. And I would like to express my thankfulness for all the wonderful, hard-working members of our staff at Boulder Elementary.  What a blessing to work with the most caring and knowledgeable teachers and paras.  Parents, when you get a chance, express your gratitude to your child’s teachers and helpers.  They give a lot of love and energy to your kids every day.  We have a three-day Thanksgiving break at the end of the month starting on Wednesday, November 27th.  I hope each of you will enjoy a special time with family and friends.With the weather getting colder, please make sure your child is dressed appropriately. (Coat, hat, gloves, etc.)

*Parent/Teacher Conferences November 6th and 7th
*Thanksgiving Break November 27th – 29th
*Student’s Holiday Dinner November 26th
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